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Olivia Glantz

From: Leslie Cutler <lesliehomestar@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, July 19, 2019 4:18 PM

To: Olivia Glantz

Subject: Wren Heights Housing Development

Greetings, 

 

As a resident and home owner in the neighborhood directly adjacent, I support the proposed 

development.  This has been ongoing for sometime now, it will be good to see it move forward, 

and I the new neighbors we will gain. 

 

Thank you, 

~Leslie Cutler 
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